
February 5th, 2018 PTO meeting 
 
Welcome-Lara Moeller 
 
Opening prayer-Lara Moeller 
 
Attendance- 10 people in attendance- Lara Moeller, Stephanie Cooper, Kim 
Oakes, Maria Noble, Maria Rock, Beth Davisson, Sherri Wright, Kira Bradley, 
Mrs. Kincaid, Colleen Kandel  
 
Treasurer Report-Stephanie Cooper 
 
Old Business- PA system is on hold for right now until we can figure out the best 
option. Open house brought in $73 for PTO funds. Thank you to Kim Oakes, 
Brittany Paulus, Stephanie Cooper, and Lara Moeller for volunteering at the 
Open House. Great turn out during Open House! 
 
New Business-Mardi Gras is Friday Feb 9th. PTO will provide basket for that. 
Spirit wear will be sold by PTO during Mardi Gras. Father Daughter Dance is Sat. 
Feb 10th a red carpet affair. PTO will provide chips, pretzels, cookies, and water. 
Pastries with Parents will be March 9th. Grandparent Tea will be April 17th 9-11 
and 12:30-2:30. Mrs. Stoffel will have wax museum to go along with the event. 
Invitation to follow. We are no longer doing supply kits. Mrs. Treadway and Mrs. 
Schmeising will work together on field day. Mother Son event will be April 7th.  
 
Principals Update-Mrs. Kincaid 
Uniform sale will be in March 
Iowa testing in March  
PA system on hold for right now 
Catholic leadership sponsors from UD will be twice a month 
Mrs. Kincaid will be out of the building for two days to evaluate St. Anthony for 
accreditation 
Mrs. Schmeising will be out for about 30 days.  
 
Jeans Day passes handed out 
 
Next Meeting March 12th 
 


